
Hoopa Tribal Forestry Fire Salvage 
HOOPA VALLEY INDIAN RESERVATION 

 

The recent Bald Hills Fire has killed a number of trees that are to 

be salvaged. This is an emergency operation and will happen at the 

earliest possible date.  The salvage area is located in portions of 

Sections 28 and 29, T9N, R4E, H.B.M.  Approximately 62 acres 

will be salvaged.  Units are all located on rocked roads in the upper 

portion of the Hog Ranch Creek watershed.  This project will be an 

equipment based operation and moderate ground disturbance is 

expected.  However, all operations will be in accordance with the 

Tribe’s Forest Management Plan.  If you have concerns about the 

area being considered for harvest, please visit the Hoopa Tribal 

Forestry Department, where maps and detailed information is 

available.  Tribal Forestry will have an Interdisciplinary meeting 

Wednesday October 8 at 9:00 at the Forestry conference room 

where the public will be welcome.  If you have any concerns over 

this operation and cannot make the meeting, please attend or 

contact Darin Jarnaghan at Tribal Forestry 626-4284. 
 


